
MINUTES OF A CITIZEN COMMENT SESSION OF THE ZION CITY COUNCIL HELD ON 

TUESDAY, JULY 6, 2010, AT 6:33 P.M. IN THE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS, CITY HALL, 

ZION, ILLINOIS 

 

 

Mayor Harrison called the meeting to order. 

 

On call of the roll the following answered present:  Commissioners Jim Taylor, Shantal Taylor, DeTienne 

and Mayor Harrison.    Commissioner Flammini was absent. 

 

CITIZEN COMMENTS 

 

John Nudo, 3120 Elisha Avenue questioned the status of an unresolved issue involving a shed.  

Commissioner Shantal Taylor stated she would be happy to meet with him on this issue.   

 

Mr. Nudo asked if the City had equipment to remove graffiti, noting in particular the bridge in Beulah Park.  

Mayor Harrison stated the City has assisted property owners with graffiti removal in the past by first 

contacting the owners and letting them know about available solvents.   Ron Colangelo stated they were 

able to remove the graffiti from the bridge. 

 

Mr. Nudo stated he expects an apology from Commissioner Shantal Taylor for previous accusations.  

Commissioner Shantal Taylor stated she spoke to Mr. Nudo three separate times today with apologies, but 

was willing to apologize again.   Mr. Nudo stated he would be willing to serve on Commissioner Shantal 

Taylor’s committee. 

 

ADJOURN 

 

There being no further business to come before the Council at this time, it was moved by Commissioner 

Shantal Taylor, seconded by Commissioner DeTienne and unanimously approved the meeting be adjourned 

at 6:40 p.m.  Motion carried. 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________ 

                                                         City Clerk 

 

 

Approved July 20, 2010 


